From:

To: A303 Sparkford to lichester
Subject: Answer to ExQ1 1.4.24, ref personal reference number 20012978
Date: 22 January 2019 13:43:55

Please may | answer the question as follows

After meeting Mott MacDonald on the 16th January | believe that the elevated section of
the A303 north of the Hazelgrove junction should have an acoustic barrier mounted on the
south side of the road, extending west and eastwards in order to protect the community
from the unreasonably high noise from the road. This barrier should be positioned at the
edge of the road and be designed to reflect/absorb (hold the noise) onto the road.

A number of products are available including the Jakoustic Commercial and Highway
Acoustic Fencing. The spec. data sheet indicates up to a 28dB noise reduction. The product
meets Highway Agency standards and is promoted as being ideal for application in exposed
locations subject to high winds loads

Many thanks
Kind regards
Paul Griffiths

rrom: I

Sent: 22 January 2019 13:09

To: A303 Sparkford to llchester

Subject: Re: Deadline 2 input, ref personal reference number 20012978, Summary of Written
Representation

Ref. deadline 2, please can you take the attached document as my Summary Written
Representation

Many thanks

Kind regards

Paul Griffiths

rrom: I

Sent: 21 January 2019 17:20
To: A303 Sparkford to llchester
Subject: Re: Deadline 2 input, ref personal reference number 20012978.

Ref. deadline 2, please can you take the attached document as my Written Representation
Many thanks
Kind regards
Paul Griffiths


mailto:A303SparkfordtoIlchester@pins.gsi.gov.uk

rrom: I

Sent: 08 January 2019 16:44
To: A303 Sparkford to llchester
Subject: Deadline 1 inputs, ref personal reference number 20012978.

Please may | make the following inputs:

| would like to speak at any subsequent OFH

| wish to make oral representations at an issue specific hearing which | believe will be called
for road noise

| wish to have future correspondence received electronically

Many thanks
Kind regards
Paul Griffiths
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